

## Lore Elementary School Presents... The Winter Vocal Concert



## Thursday Evening, December 20th, 2018 7:00 PM

Dear 4th/5th grade Parents & Guardians,

The Lore Winter Vocal Concert for families and friends will be held on:

Thursday evening, December 20th, 2018 @ 7:00 PM in our gymnasium.

Each and every singer's presence this evening is imperative to the success of our concert. We need to know if your child will be present to perform. Please complete and return the form below.

**Attire: Black and White (Two Options)** 

Miss Miner

1. Nice White shirt (tie) and Black pants or Skirt

Parent/Guardian's Signature

2. White and Black dress or all Black dress

## \*Performers will report to their homeroom by 6:45 PM to line up for the concert.\*

The following Friday morning, December 21st at 9:30 AM, the students will perform for the school. We will "dress up" like the evening concert but are not limited to black and white. Please make sure students eat dinner/breakfast before the concerts so they have ample energy to perform.

<u>Thank you for returning the form below by Friday, December 14th.</u> We are so excited to perform our Winter Vocal Concert for you!

Lore Vocal Music
E-mail cminer@ewingboe.org
Ext. 8623

Print Student's Name:\_\_\_\_\_\_ Class:\_\_\_\_\_

Circle one: WILL be able to attend Will NOT be able to attend

The performance on Thursday evening, December 20th, 2018 @ 6:45 PM, I will provide transportation to and from the concert, understanding the concert will end at approximately 7:45 PM and my student is to be picked up by 8:00 PM.